SB receives Garrison’s notification of
helicopter accident

A spokesman for the Security Bureau said today (March 31) that a
notification was received from the Chinese People's Liberation Army Hong Kong
Garrison (the Garrison) today to inform the Security Bureau of an accident
involving a helicopter of the Garrison which occurred in the afternoon
of March 30 during the Garrison's flight training operation conducted in the
area of the Tai Lam Country Park. The incident did not involve any injury to
people or damage to residences. The Garrison is handling and investigating
the incident in accordance with the Garrison Law. The Security Bureau will
continue to liaise with the Garrison on the incident.
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